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Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Herrera-Murillo, Cindy O <CHerreraMurillo@chevron.com>
Sent: Monday, October 17, 2016 9:21 AM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Subject: Greenwood Pre-Grayburg Unit #4 
Attachments: 30-015-05616 Greenwood Pre-Grayburg Unit 4.pdf

Mike, 
Please find attached a sundry with attachments for the reclamation and remediation 
on the above well.  If you have any questions, please contact Chris LeBlanc at 432-687-
7894 or 337-356-9538. Sundry was submitted to BLM electronically today. 
 
Thanks, 
 
 
 

 
Cindy Herrera-Murillo 
Permitting Specialist SE New Mexico 
1616 W. Bender Blvd 
Hobbs, NM 88240 
575‐263‐0431 
Cherreramurillo@chevron.com 
 


